
Submitter: Frank Morton-Park 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose the entire notion of repealing mail-in voting for Oregonians. Limiting voting 

to in-person voting on the day of elections would significantly suppress voter 

participation in the election process. 


